
 

 
 
 
 

Year 4 Newsletter ☺ 
Week ending 30.4.21 

Below is some useful information you will need. 
If you have any further queries or messages please email your child’s class teacher. 

4AW – Miss Wells – aw475@coppice.worcs.sch.uk 
4MW – Miss Whiteley – mw182@coppice.worcs.sch.uk  

4J - Miss Johnson – rj332@coppice.worcs.sch.uk  
 
  

Hello, 
 
English: We are currently learning about balanced discussion texts. The WAGOLL the children have learnt 
is called ‘Should dragons be kept as pets?’. This week we did some role play! The children were all given a 
character, their profession and a little background information on their character. They were then told 
that their leafy village, that their character lived in, would be turned into a town. The children had to 
argue the reasons for and against this change using reasons specific to their character. They all got into 
character and did really well!! We were very impressed! 
 
NFER Tests: This week, the children have sat their NFER tests. They tried very hard and have produced 
some fantastic scores. These scores will be shared with the children in school so they know how they have got 
on and what they need to do next, in order to progress even further. 
 
Upton Warren: Today, all of the Year 4 got together to discuss all things Upton Warren. We have 
explained the activities, what is expected of them and how the days will work. All this information is 
available on the school website. Alternatively, email your child’s class teacher and we can clear some things 
up for you. 
 
Dates for your diary: 

• Monday 10th May and Monday 18th May: Parents Evening. Please see the main school newsletter for 
more details. You are able to book a slot through the link provided on the newsletter.  

• Wednesday 9th – Friday 11th June: Upton Warren. More information will be provided nearer to the 
time. There are information leaflets available on the website regarding 
food/equipment/clothing/timings. The deadline for payments will be the Friday during half term (4th 
June). 

Have a lovely weekend,  
Miss Wells, Miss Whiteley, Miss Johnson 
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